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National Staff Development Council Receives Wallace Foundation Grant  
To Advance School Leadership Agenda, Expand Dissemination Efforts 

 
DALLAS—December 22, 2008—The National Staff Development Council (NSDC) will help The 
Wallace Foundation advance its ten-year initiative to improve education leadership in the United States. 
NSDC will use a $250,000 grant from Wallace to draw attention to new research and information about 
building leadership capacity in the nation’s schools to help leaders better guide instructional 
improvements needed to raise student achievement. 
 
As part of the grant, NSDC will:   
 
• Draw from the knowledge base the Foundation has helped create to offer new information and 

materials to NSDC members about the conditions, policies, and practices that can lead to 
transformational leaders. Information will be disseminated through NSDC’s quarterly magazine, 
newsletters to educators and policymakers, web site, and other resources; 

• Organize leadership sessions and speakers at NSDC’s 2009 Annual Conference and produce related 
materials aimed at NSDC members and conference attendees; and 

• Develop and disseminate materials related to a comprehensive study of the state of professional 
development in the U.S.  

 
“Research supported by The Wallace Foundation has provided valuable new information about the role 
leaders play in improving teaching and learning and what can be done to accelerate school improvement 
efforts,” said Stephanie Hirsh, executive director of NSDC. “We look forward to working with Wallace to 
share emerging knowledge about how the nation can support and strengthen leadership to improve 
instruction, make best practice everyday practice, and raise achievement.” 
 
The grant will extend over two years from December 1, 2008 through January 31, 2010. NSDC hopes to 
expand the audience for Wallace knowledge through speaking engagements, presentations, and broader 
circulation of print and electronic publications and articles. 
 
About National Staff Development Council 
The National Staff Development Council’s purpose is ensuring that every educator engages in effective 
professional learning every day so every student achieves. With more than 12,000 members, NSDC is the 
only education association working solely to increase student achievement through more effective 
professional development. The Council views high-quality staff development programs as essential to 
creating schools in which all students and staff members are learners who continually improve their 
performance. To learn more about NSDC and our activities, visit www.nsdc.org. 
 
About The Wallace Foundation 
The Wallace Foundation is an independent, national foundation dedicated to supporting and sharing 
effective ideas and practices that expand learning and enrichment opportunities for all people. Its three 
current objectives are: strengthening education leadership to improve student achievement, enhancing 
out-of-school learning opportunities, and expanding participation in arts and culture. For more 
information on the Wallace Foundation, its programs, and its grant giving approach, please visit 
www.wallacefoundation.org. 
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